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Q.  Page 21, lines 10-12: Please provide the most recent P90 Peak Demand Forecast for 1 

the winter of 2017/18 and a comparison of available capacity, including and 2 

excluding the capacity improvements expected from the proposed project. 3 

 4 

 5 

A. All information requested in this RFI will be provided and discussed in detail in 6 

Hydro’s Near-Term Generation Adequacy Report. This report will be filed with the 7 

Board on May 15, 2017.  8 


